
 

 

Our reference: EM*/CB* 

23rd March 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals and you are worried or concerned about them not receiving 
this provision  during the time the school is closed, please contact the office manager at the following 
email address : cbartlett@raynespark.merton.sch.uk  no later than 12.00pm (midday) on Tuesday 24th 
March, so we can arrange electronic meal vouchers as soon as possible. 
 
Keep safe and kind regards, 
 

E Marino 
 
Ms E Marino 
Director of Finance 
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